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From: Bruce Lawrason
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Transient Habitation
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 5:41:21 PM

To whom it concerns,

I am a home owner in Mendocino County and, I am against this Transient Habitation proposal. I do not want a “ Low Intensity
Campground” in my neighborhood. It is not safe, effective, or beneficial to my community and our District. It will bring in
dangerous people, drugs, and garbage. Once this is established there will be no ridding. Even the Governor of California is
trying to clean up homeless encampments and that is exactly what this will lead to.  Are you trying to run the rest of
Californians out. This will decrease our home values and increase insurances. Again, I am AGAINST the Transient Habitation
proposal.

Sincerely, 
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Concerned citizen of Mendocino County.


